
Saturday, March 14, 2020 12:39 PM 
 
Dear Team PUSD, 
 
We know many of our staff and families are experiencing hardships and inconveniences. We also know 
these closures are putting students, staff, and families in difficult situations and decisions. We are also 
encouraged by the many efforts we are hearing in our PUSD community about friends and neighbors 
reaching out and helping one another. Please understand that news and information pertaining to 
COVID-19 is changing by the hour. This means, decisions affecting PUSD can and will change. We are 
doing our best to keep up, but we also appreciate some patience, grace, and flexibility as we convey the 
latest information to you as it develops. We hope this helps clear up some of the confusion around 
Spring Break. Again, remember that these dates are subject to change as we all deal with this 
unprecedented situation together. 
 
March 16 - April 3: COVID-19 Emergency School Closures 
April 6 - April 10: Back to School if conditions allow (However, with the situation so fluid and uncertain, 
emergency closures could be extended into this week) 
April 6 - April 17: Valley Elementary School Spring Break 
April 13 - April 17: PUSD Spring Break 
 
This email is being sent to all PUSD families as well, to ensure everyone is on the same page. 
 

--  

Sincerely, 

Christine Paik 

Chief Communications Officer 

Poway Unified School District 

 


